
Read Write Inc 

Keep practising those High Frequency Words we have sent home, we want the 

children to be able to read these nice and speedily to help with their fluency.  

Miss Thornton’s sounds this week: u, v, y, x 

Please continue to practise Fred Talking at home, here is a learning to 

blend video for this week: 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/n6eR6gex/qXA8iG6A 

Miss Hazelton’s ditty group are now learning special friends: sh, ch, th, 

ng, nk, qu and have now moved onto red books! 

Miss Hazelton’s green group are now learning set 2 sounds: oo oo ar – 

have a go at the red word video below: 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/F0I9VtWp/dmY5jjYY 

Miss Lakin’s group have recapped set 2 sounds: 

ir   ou   ow   or 

Please practise red words using the video: 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9zQBDgWG/hKmof89f 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

5th –9th July 2021 

Next week...  

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
Miss Thornton’s Group will be recapping set 

1 sounds. 

Miss Hazelton’s Red Group will be 

consolidating special friends and reading 4 

sound words.  

Miss Hazelton’s Green Group will be 

learning set 2 sounds and reading green 

books. 

Miss Lakin’s Group will be learning set 3 

sounds and reading orange books.  

Next week in Mathematics 

we will be doing our learning 

from this week in school and 

are learning about time. We 

will be making our own clocks, 

engaging in a one minute 

challenge and we will be 

ordering the days of the 

week.  

 

Next week our learning will revolve 

around Africa and African animals. 

 

The children are becoming independent 

writers so we will be writing some fact 

files about African animals, bringing our 

learning from this week into next week.  

 

We will also be focusing on Year 1 

transition. 

Remote Learning. 

The children have been absolute superstars with their 

remote learning this week. I have been so impressed by 

all of your emails, photos and Purple Mash work. Here 

are just a few snaps that I have received throughout 

the week.  

The children will be back in school next week and we will 

be focusing on transition to Year 1 with lots of 

activities to support their well-being. On Tuesday it will 

be our final PE lesson, so we will be hosting our own 

class Sports day!  

 

 

All children now have Numbots logins which 

can be found in their book bags either on 

the Numbots letter or stuck in the 

children’s reading diaries. We can see more 

of you have been on over half term which is 

fantastic!  

Well done to this week’s winner Jaxon! And 

to second and third place, Eloise and Mylo! 
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